
Cross Country/Track Booster Club Meeting
12/4/22
Minutes

● 6:04 pm Meeting called to order by President Carrie
● Lee motioned to approve minutes from last meeting on 11/6/22 Secretary Danielle

seconded the motion
● No Turkey Trot update yet - It went well however Candee hasn’t completed the report

and will report out next meeting
● Fall concessions went very well
● Treasurer Sarah reported put the items the Club has paid for throughout the season
● We will move the vote to separate and end the Wildcat 5K to January- Candee Graves

was unable to attend this meeting
● We need 6 clear/smaller bins to organize all the materials for our concessions and

banquets.  The others were broken. Treasurer Sarah made a motion to buy new ones
in the spring, Vice President Tom seconded the motion

● President Carrie washed the tablecloths and the stain are gone
● Wreaths and Poinsettias were picked up and distributed to all customers
● Donation will be given to the AA Ball by Dec 5, 2022
● There are 30 boys and 14 girls on the team for indoor track
● An idea for the winter/spring fundraiser is a calendar.  We will reach out to families and

get donations of gift cards to add to each calendar day and also reach out to
businesses to fill any dates that are blank - this will be for the month of April

● We will look into hats for the indoor track members
● Alyssa made a motion to to have a budget of no more than $1200 to spend on the

winter hats, Secretary Danielle seconded the motion
● Next meeting will be January 8, 2023 at 6pm at Bethany Baptist Church, if there is

inclement weather it will be held via Zoom

Danielle Celona

Secretary


